
 

 
 
20 May 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We wrote to you a few weeks ago about the End of Year Assessments for Years 7, 8, 9 
& 10 taking place after half term on the three days Wednesday 5 June to Friday 7 June. 
 
You can find these on our website, on the Exams page in the section titled "Click here for 
End of Year Assessments Info for 7s, 8s, 9s and 10s, Summer 2024". 
 
Best wishes 
The Carrington Team 
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